July 23, 1974

Mr. Paul Stroud c/o 1516 Clark Canton, Ohio

Dear Paul:

About a year ago, you inquired about an assistant dean position at the University of Idaho. I would call your attention to the enclosed position announcement for another job at the University. You may or may not be personally interested in such an assignment. In the event that you are not, please pass this information along to other prospective candidates.

Thank you for your assistance. Please note that the closing date falls very soon, July 31. Candidates will be considered if they have contacted us by that date. They will then be given the opportunity to complete a formal application.

Very truly yours,

THOMAS E. RICHARDSON Vice-President for Student and Administrative Services

TER: jj

Enclosure